
DEPARTHENT OF THE INTERIOR
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

PAIRBANKS ALASKA

Novenber 9, LOLS

Alaska Road Comisaion,
Juneau, Alaska,

Gentlemen:

Enclosed herewith you will find a petition in regard
to further work on the MeGrath Road.

Thie will be taken up in detail on our recommendations
for next season's work,

Very truly yours,

FN/d Prark Nash,
Enclosure Superintendent



DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOn.
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

FAIRBANKS ALASKA

November 9, 1948

Mr. Joe Vogler,
Fairbanks, Aleska,

Dear Sir:
Reference petition in regard to further work on the MoGrath Road,

Please be advised that this petition is being forwarded to Junea
Headquarters, who, no doubt will give it full consideration when alloting
funds for next season's work,

Very truly yours,

FN/d Prank Nash,
Superintendent.



UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION
JUNEAU, ALASKA
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